
 

University of Calcutta 

27.01.2017 

NOTIFICATION 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the CU Students’ Union Election, 2017 
will be held on 28.01.2017 as per earlier notification dated 30.12.2016.  

The polling will start at 12.00 noon and voters shall have to enter into the polling booth 
before that. No voter, except the polling personnel, will be allowed to enter the polling 
booth after 12.00 noon. 

Voters are requested to go through the rules for casting vote that have been provided in 
the ballot paper.  

Voters will leave the polling booth immediately after polling is over. Thereafter, counting 
will be done by the presiding/polling officers in presence of the candidates, and results of 
the election will be declared by the presiding officers. The presiding officers and all the 
candidates shall sign on the result sheet.  

 

D.R.Dandapat 
Returning Officer 


